
Blagdon Local History Society 

Wednesday 12th September, 7.30pm in Court Lodge (next to the village stores). 

We do not meet during July or August so our next presentation will be in September,  when we 

welcome Cat Lodge and Kate Hudson-McAulay , respectively archaeologist and conservation/ 

heritage officer for North Somerset Council. They will be talking and answering questions about 

their involvement with planning applications, the preservation of the local heritage and their 

role in coordinating local communities who wish to research and promote their own local 

history. It should be a very interesting evening so do come along. 

Members free, visitors £2.50 to include refreshments. 

 


